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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

I am a Dolores local and an avid mountain bike user of the Boggy Draw trail system. | am also the co-founder
and Team Director of a youth cycling program that serves youth in Montezuma County, High Desert Devo.

I would like to voice my support for mitigating the impacts to the Boggy Draw trail system from the proposed
logging. From July-October, we use the Boggy Draw trail system every week during our group mountain bike
rides with middle school and high school kids. We would like to expand the program to include elementary
school age kids as well. The Boggy Draw trail system is an integral and valuable part of the community and
gives youth and community members a safe place to recreate and exercise. It would be devastating to see trails
and/or scenery be ruined.

| urge you to consider planning the logging operations around the existing and beloved trail system, so that there
is minimal impact to our youth cycling program and the many local trail users.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sabina Kraushaar



